
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, April 8, 2018 

Worship Leader – Randall Walters 

god gathers his people… 

God of Our Fathers 

Above All Else 

Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise...  

Ancient Words 

god invites us to his table...  

How Deep the Father’s Love 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Loyd Randolph 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Loyd Randolph 

How Shall the Young Secure      
Their Hearts? 

god speaks through his word... 

Sermon: The Faith of Generation Z 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

He Knows My Name 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Closing Announcements 

John Knox 

You Are Holy (Prince of Peace) 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Keith Jay – Kindred Southwest, Don 

O’Farrell – Granbury Care Center Rehab 

Members 

Sandy Allen, Terry Brooks, Max 

Calk, David Casey, Gerald Heffley,   

Melba Hoover, Nena Hopper, Jim &   

Judith Mackey, Debbie Martin, Don 

McCleskey, Caroline Monday, Mary Beth 

Moore, Yvonne Nichols, Elizabeth Rhea, 

Rudy Rountree, James Royse, Don  

Walker, Jean Wann, Henry West 

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Gee Gee Allen, Cannon 

Aquillar, Deborah Bain, Ariella Casey, 

Gary Chatham, John Commander, Jennie 

Dodd, Joann Hawkins, Jennifer Hutch-

ings, Erica McNally, Karen Peevy, Marie 

Phelps, George Robison, Jeana Ross, 

Mark Sandel, Kenny Strickland, Jim   

Sullinger, Tommy Wiley 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Thelma Jones at the death of her  

husband, Billy Jack Jones. Memorial  

service is today at 1:00pm at the Gran-

bury Church of Christ.  

Congratulations 

On the birth of Kinzlyn Wilhite to 

Robert and Amber Wilhite. She weighed 

6 lbs. 5 oz. and was 18 ¼ in. Proud grand-

parents are Larry and Cindy Glover. 

Baby Shower   
For Mark and Ali Kaiser (our  mis-

sionaries in Brazil) on Sunday, May 6, 2:00-

3:30pm in the Parlor. Mark and Ali will join 

us via Skype. Please give gifts of money 

only (checks payable to the Granbury 

Church of Christ). One check from the 

church will be sent to them after all funds 

have been collected. 

Announcements  

Sunday Welcome Lunch – The Victory 

class and the Elders and Deacons invite 

guests and new members who have placed 

membership since April 2017 to be their 

guests for lunch in the Dining Hall of the 

Fellowship Center today, immediately   

following the 10:15 worship service. 

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

April 10 – Meet at the church building at 

8:15am, travel to Foster’s Home and work 

for the houseparents cooking, etc. Bring a 

sack lunch. The van will return around 

2:30pm. If you plan to go help this month, 

please call Glenda Fry at 817-573-3244. 

Ladies’ Newcomer Dinner – Tuesday, 

April 10, at 6:30pm at the home of Marsha 

Gilbert, 1540 Boyd Rd. The dinner is for all 

ladies who have placed membership in the 

last year. Committee members will furnish 

the food. Come enjoy an evening of visiting 

and getting to know one another! 

The Youth Ministry has several 

events coming up. For details, go to 

www.granburycoc.net/ministry/youth. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes C&J’s Brisket   

Sandwich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and 

Drink for $5. Kid-friendly menu is also 

available for $1 per item.  

You're invited to the 10th Annual 

Starfish Adoption Dinner & Auction      

benefiting Kids' Armor of Hope – Thursday, 

April 12, at 6:00pm (dinner served at 

6:30pm) at Warren's Backyard, 2901 

Weatherford Hwy. Individual tickets - $25, 

Table of 8 - $175, Corporate Sponsor - 

$500. RSVP to 817-888-2551 or crystal@ 

kidsarmorofhope.org 

Senior Banquet – Saturday, May 5, 

6:00–8:00pm, in the Fellowship Center. 

Come enjoy this night as we honor the Class 

of 2018 – Stockton Berryman, Everly    

Carey, Max Holly, Cami Hughes, Bailey 

McCall, and Kylee Moore. Please RSVP at 

www.granburycocnet/ministry/youth if you 

plan to attend. Gifts for the seniors (with 

name attached) may be left in the Teen  

Center for pick-up. 

Volunteer Needed! The funeral meal 

ministry is looking for someone to serve as 

the food coordinator. Duties would include 

maintaining the list of volunteers who pro-

vide food for funeral meals and contacting 

those volunteers when food is needed. Con-

tact Beverly Sargent for more information 

or to volunteer for this role.  

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

 

Wednesdays at 6:30pm                

in the Worship Center 

Be watching for the survey link in your email. 

We want your input! 



  

  

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, April 1, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 355 

10:15am Assembly 723 

Sunday pm Assembly 47 

Youth na 

Life Groups na 

Sunday pm Total 47 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

LTC: Training Christian Leaders for the Future 

For over 30 years, Easter has been synonymous with Leadership Training for 

Christ (LTC) in our family. We haven’t had one without the other. The common 

thread of LTC participation has run through each of the four congregations we have 

served in our years of ministry. 

As we celebrated this year’s LTC successes with the kids of our congregation last 

Wednesday night, memories from past years flooded my mind. There was our high 

school chorus from a small West Texas town that amazed an audience of people from 

large churches in large cities with their ability to sing and harmonize together. I 

thought of the fifth grade student in our group one year who won a special “Best of 

Show” award for her extraordinary artwork. There were the teens who took turns 

doing “Mitchell Patrol” to keep our youngest son out of mischief while his father and 

I judged for the speech event. And I remembered our high school drama team that 

was asked to stay and perform their thought-provoking skit for everyone at the large 

LTC praise and worship gathering on Easter Sunday. Christian leadership skills were 

learned and perfected that are still being used today for the glory of God. 

LTC has also been a place to reconnect with Christian friends from many places 

that we have met and grown to love over the years. As the author of a recent      

Christian Chronicle article put it, LTC “is like a family reunion for us. We have seen 

the tremendous benefit this program has had – and is having – on our children and 

grandchildren. It gives us hope for today and hope for tomorrow.” 

Although our children are now grown and gone, I am blessed to still be involved 

with LTC by serving as GCOC’s coach for Preconvention and Challenge Events. It is 

my prayer that LTC will continue for many years to come, training the children of the 

current Generation Z and beyond for Christian leadership and service. 

Jan Knox 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

Do not conform any longer           

to the pattern of this world,       

but be transformed                        

by the renewing of your mind. 

Romans 12:2 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 


